
 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER: Bird conservation a concern 

 

 

Please, can I draw your attention to a community-spirited 

company called Skin and Body Renewal. Once a year, they do 

charitable work to benefit the North Eastern Tribune community. 

On 20 September, I was walking my dogs in James and Ethel Gray 

Park. I found the above-named company had rallied a large 

number of volunteers and they were hard at work cleaning up the 

rubbish and litter which has accumulated at an alarming rate 

over recent months. 

To read the full article: Bird conservation a concern 

http://northeasterntribune.co.za/160563/bird-conservation-a-concern/

